
REQUEST FOR INCLUSION IN THE UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT FOR 
THE SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF OHIO'S OFFICIAL REGISTER OF MAILING 

ADDRESSES FOR FEDERAL AND STATE GOVERNMENTAL UNITS 

Pursuant to Federal Rule of Bankruptcy Procedure 5003(e) and Local Bankruptcy Rule 5003–1, a federal or state 
governmental unit may file with the Court a statement designating its mailing address to be included in an official register 
of such addresses maintained by the Court.  Please complete the following form and e-mail a signed copy to 
clerks_register@ohsb.uscourts.gov or mail it to the Clerk of Court; United States Bankruptcy Court; 170 North High Street; 
Columbus, OH  43215. 

Official Name of Governmental Entity: 

Address: 

If you are submitting more than one address to be used in the Southern District of Ohio, please complete a separate copy of 
this form for each address submitted and include in this space a brief statement (25–30 words) of when it is appropriate 
to use the above address: 

Telephone Number (Required): 

Fax Number: 

Email Address: 

Website: 

Date Submitted: _________________ 

 _________________________ _________________________ 
 Signature Title 




